
 

What’s Going On With The Salty Aggies?  
 

Howdy, Ags! 

We are very excited to be getting back to “normal”, even though nothing about the last year has 
been normal! We have a full calendar of events planned for this year, but we understand that 
we’ll still need to be flexible as obstacles may come up throughout the year.  

We invite you to join us at all of these events: 

 Networking Luncheon – Thursday, May 27 at Brewster Street Downtown 
*We’ll have reserved tables – join us for the $8.99 lunch special & great company!  
 

 June Happy Hour – Thursday, June 2 at Lazy Beach Brewing starting at 5:30 PM 
 

 George Puls, Jr. ’44 Memorial Golf Tournament – Friday, June 11 at River Hills Country 
Club – Registration open until June 1st, so sign up soon!  
*Registration and payment information can be found at: 
www.saltyaggies.com/events/golftournament  
 

 July Happy Hour - Thursday, July 8 will be downtown, location TBD 
*Details for happy hours are on our Facebook and our website at: 
www.saltyaggies.com/events/happyhour  
 

 10th Annual Salty Aggies Fishing Tournament – Friday and Saturday, July 30 & 31 – Port 
Aransas Fisherman’s Wharf  
*New location this year! It’s sure to be the best one yet!  
*Keep up with the details for this on our website: 
www.saltyaggies.com/events/fishingtournament  
 

 Lil’ Anglers Kid Fish Tournament – details are being solidified and we hope to announce 
this date soon! We will be holding the kid fish tournament on a separate weekend from 
the regular fishing tournament so families will have the opportunity to attend both!  

You can keep up with us on social media at www.facebook.com/SaltyAggies or 
www.instagram.com/SaltyAggies  

If you have any questions about events, email us at saltyaggies@gmail.com!  
Gig’em!  
Ashleigh Thomas ‘13 
Vice President of Activities, Nueces County A&M Club 
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President’s Corner 

Howdy, Salty Aggies! 

It has been quite a year! The Nueces County A&M Club is thriving despite the obstacles 2020 
presented, and we credit that to our dedicated membership. We held Muster virtually via Facebook 
in April and experienced our first “socially distanced” happy hour in September. We created club 
fishing shirts and opened our first online store as a way to keep raising funds for our mission. 
Because of you, we are able to once again award 4 scholarships this year at our annual golf 
tournament. To all those who helped make this possible, on behalf of the board of directors, I say 
“thank you”!  

I have been an active member of this club for a few years now, and I am honored to be serving as 
president of the board for the 2021-2022 club year. As a Corpus Christi native, I have experienced 
the greatness of the Aggie Network throughout the Coastal Bend, and I’m proud to be able to serve 
this community for the next year. In addition to being president, I will once again serve as the golf 
tournament’s chairperson, an event I know many club members look forward to each year.  

We have an exceptional group of volunteers serving as board members and event chairpersons this 
year. I am excited to see what they will contribute to all of our events this year. We are in full swing 
with events, and I want to personally invite you to join us at each one this year. The current 
schedule of events is on the front page of this newsletter. 

Our organization’s mission states that we exist to promote fellowship among Aggies and raise funds 
for scholarships for students. Our endowed scholarship, the George Puls, Jr. ’44 Memorial 
Endowed Scholarship, is available each year to high school seniors graduating from schools 
throughout Nueces County. After the initial generous endowment from the Puls family, the club 
makes contributions to this fund each year based on our fundraising efforts. We applaud those who 
have already paid their dues and made donations above and beyond for this year, and I encourage 
those that are able to consider paying the annual club dues for 2021-2022. This process is made easy 
by visiting our website: www.saltyaggies.com/membership  

I look forward to seeing you and talking with you at our upcoming events. If you have any 
questions or would like to speak to me, please email me at bwthomas91@gmail.com.  

 
Gig’em & God Bless!  
Brice Thomas ‘14 
President, Nueces County A&M Club 

http://www.saltyaggies.com/membership
mailto:bwthomas91@gmail.com
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Salty Aggie Event 

2020 Scholarship Recipients 
Because of your financial contributions throughout 2019, we 
were able to award 4 scholarships for incoming freshmen!  

We weren’t able to celebrate these recipients in person, but we 
sent them to College Station with plenty of Aggie gear!  

  
 
 

We had the privilege of awarding 4 
scholarships to students from Nueces County 

this past spring! Normally, we would 
recognize them at our golf tournament and 
send them off with swag bags, but this year 

looked a little different. Each student received 
a box of goodies mailed to College Station 
during the start of their semester this fall! 

We are incredibly proud of these students 
representing Nueces County in College Station 

and look forward to their future successes! 

2020 Nueces County A&M Club Scholarship Recipients 
(From left to right) 

 
Taylor O’Brien ‘24 – NCAMC Scholarship Recipient, Agribusiness 
Sierra Korenek ‘24 – NCAMC Scholarship Recipient, Biochemistry 

Reagan Hoelscher ‘24 – George Puls Jr ’44 Endowed Opportunity Award, Biomedical Sciences 
Lukas Graf ‘24 – George Puls Jr ’44 Memorial Endowed Scholarship, Engineering 
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  Annual Spring Crawfish Boil 
 

 
Big thank you to our crawfish boil sponsor, 
Derek Chang ’07, for hosting and helping  
cook that day! Our other chef for the event 
was Jeremy Berry ’02! Thanks, guys! 
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Nueces County A&M Club Contributing Members 
Branden & Ashley Ahrens 

Jonathan Bates 

Jillian & Travis Becquet 

Katie, Greg, & Brooke Bielski 

Ross & Taylor Bodeker 

Robert & Jaan Brown 

Krisa, Karen, & Manuel 
Camargo 

Garry & Shelly Camp 

Mike & Betsy Carrell 

Dr. Derek & Katherine Chang 

2nd Lt. Ty & Kathryn Crawford 

Matthew Crawford 

Angela & Clint Curry 

William Durrill 

Jason Early 

Ed Evans 

Matt & Michelle Ezell 

Justin Garcia 

Michael Gonzalez 

Dan Griffin 

Jennifer "Gigi" & Kevin 
Hagedorn 

Angela Hanselman-Wendel 

David Hartman 

Carl Hellums 

Emily Hellums 

Brent & Amy Holt 

Kristy Jackson 

Zachary & Megan Johnson 

Steve & Margaret Jordan 

Leo Juarez 

James & Tracey Kay 

Brian & Lauren Kirkham 

Erin Livermore 

John & Kim Locus 

D.P. "Doggy" & Sally McClure 

Justin & Ashley McComb 

Daniel Scott & Lori McDonald 

Andrew McMillan 

John Montalvo 

Ron, Natalie, & Veronica Olsson 

Mario Olivarez & Nina 
Rodriguez  

Travis Patterson 

Justin & Amy Perkins 

Eric Pinon 

Randall Poelma 

Kimberly Prowse 

Jon Hunter & Kelsey Ramos 

Donna Rankin 

Joel & Patricia Reyes 

Patrick Reynolds 

Dr. John & Sandra Scarpa 

Caitlin Seifert 

Derek, Yvette & Storm Shaffer 

Keith & Rebecca Smith 

Tim & Holly Stephens 

Bill & Donna Thomas 

Brice & Ashleigh Thomas 

Eric & Natalie Villarreal 

Kathy & Tom Westerman 

Christopher Williams 

Charles & Linda Wilson  

Trudi Zaplac 

 

*Paid members as of 05/24/2021 

Don’t see your name? Have you paid your membership dues for 2021?  
Our membership form is easier than ever to complete!  

Visit www.saltyaggies.com/membership to complete the form and pay online.  
There is a new option to go green and opt out of our paper newsletter! We’re updating our email database and will be 

emailing newsletters starting this year. This will save the club on printing and postage! 
Club dues are based on the Muster year—April 21, 2021 to April 20, 2022 

Dues will be good from Muster to Muster starting in 2021!  

For questions about membership, please contact our VP of Membership Jason Early ’10 at 
jasonsearly@gmail.com.  

http://www.saltyaggies.com/membership
mailto:jasonsearly@gmail.com
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For information about our membership:   
www.saltyaggies.com/membership  
 
Order your own club fishing shirt: 
www.saltyaggies.com/shop  
 
For information about how you can get involved:  
Email us at saltyaggies@gmail.com  
 
Follow us on social media!  
www.facebook.com/saltyaggies  
www.instagram.com/saltyaggies  

 

www.saltyaggies.com 

http://www.saltyaggies.com/membership
http://www.saltyaggies.com/shop
mailto:saltyaggies@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/saltyaggies
http://www.instagram.com/saltyaggies

